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He's listed as "Senior Oceanographic Engineer" of Haida Salmon  

Restoration Corp in his e-mails.  He's the one who coordinated the  

shipping details with Shaun.   I see he's mentioned at 

 

http://www.hsrc1.com/current-events/press-releases/ot/ 

 

Shaun was first contacted by Guugiits George (last name George), who  

represented himself as from the Haida Salmon Restoration Corp and put  

Shaun in contact with Peter Gross. 

 

     Rick 

 

On 10/15/2012 03:23 PM, Steve Piotrowicz wrote: 

> Rick, in case we get asked - who is Peter Gross? 

> 

> Thank you, 

> Steve 

> 

> --  

> Stephen R. Piotrowicz 

> Oceanographer 

> NOAA/OAR/CPO/COD 

> Silver Spring, MD  USA   20910 

> Tel.:  (+1) 301-427-2493 

> 

 

 


